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GULF GRACE
LETTER OF PROTEST

Port:
Al Jubail
Voyage No.:
07/00

Berth:
SASREF #61
Date:
16/12/00

From:
Master

Re:
Free water in cargo     



Dear Sir,

On behalf of my Owners and Charterers I here-by note protest due to the presence of free water found in the cargo of Jet A1 loaded at the above installation. 

Prior to commencing loading ships tanks were inspected and found to contain no water

I therefore reserve the rights of my Owners and Charterers to refer to this matter at some later date and take any actions, or make any claims, as they may deem necessary, as a  result of this.

Yours faithfully,

P.K.Tripathi



For Receipt only..............................

Master 






